COMMUNICATION - C8

Council — October 21, 2020

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
Report No. 45, Item 5

Goode evening Councillor DeFrancesca,

I am writing to voice my objection to the construction of the six towers at Weston Road and Major Mackenzie Dr.
West in Vaughan. We have been residents of Vellore Woods for over 10 years. The local traffic is already extremely
dense and it is very difficult to drive through during rush hour. In addition our quiet side streets have also become
through lanes for traffic trying to get to the 400. This has made it very unsafe for our children who ride their bikes
and play in the streets with neighbors. The additional amount of traffic and congestion that would come with the
residents of these buildings would make it even more dangerous and difficult significantly increase traffic.

We are strictly opposed to a structure of this size being built in this neighborhood and we’re confident that yourself,
the other councilors and the Mayor will continue to do what’s right for the residents of Vellore Village and
Vaughan.

Thank you for your representation and support!

Massimo and Mary Sturino



